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Chester J. Culver
Governor
Patty Judge
Eugene T. Meyer
Lt. Governor
Commissioner


March 6, 2012
Department Head

Department

Address

City State Zip

RE:  PAP 

Dear 

On               FORMDROPDOWN 
 monitoring session was conducted on the above-referenced contract with the Governor’s Traffic Safety Bureau.  During the session,  FORMDROPDOWN 
 was noted causing the contract to be out-of-compliance with state and/or federal guidelines.   FORMDROPDOWN 
 discussed with your department’s contract representative on             and, as of the date of this letter, the contract is still out-of-compliance.

Your department’s contribution to traffic safety is very important to your community and our state and we would certainly be disappointed to lose your partnership in the mission to make Iowa’s roadways safer to travel.  However, as the administrator of federal highway safety funds, the Iowa Department of Public Safety, Governor’s Traffic Safety Bureau is bound by rules, laws and guidelines to ensure that grant funds are expended in the manner prescribed.

At this time, I have no choice but to deem the above-referenced contract with your department out-of-compliance with the contract language unless the contract is brought back into compliance by                    .  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 515-725-6123 or by e-mail at sauer@dps.state.ia.us.
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Very truly yours,

Larry D. Sauer, Bureau Chief

Governor’s Traffic Safety Bureau

LS/sb

cc:
PA


Beth Chipp


file
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